
  
 

  
 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
24th September 2020  
 
 
Dear Parents 
  
Please note that from Monday 28th September the policy regarding the wearing of 
face coverings/masks in and around the school is changing. 
  
All staff, whilst in communal areas and corridors will wear a face covering, in the 
same way that they would in a shop or on public transport, and when talking to 
parents inside or outside the school building. 
  
Parents and visitors who are entering the premises (including the playground) must 
wear face coverings in the same way that you would in shops or on public transport. 
If you enter the school building please also use the hand sanitiser provided. 
  
We would also recommend that you wear a face covering whilst waiting on the 
pavement outside the school when dropping off and picking up your child(ren). 
  
The staff will be talking to the children this week to explain the changes taking 
place. 
  
Should you have any queries please contact the office by emailing admin@olota.uk 
  
Thank you 
  
Mrs Harding 
 

Our Lady of the Angels Catholic Primary School, Queensway, Torquay TQ2 6DB 

Tel: 01803 613095    Email:  ​admin@olota.uk 
Website:​  ​www.​ourladyoftheangels.eschools.co.uk 

 

Our Lady of the Angels Catholic Primary School is committed to safeguarding children. 
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